
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore. 

Abbey Road                                  Tel: 422163    

Bourne                                                                                   

 
                                         9th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Visit to the National Space Centre, Leicester 

14th June 2022 

 

To mark the end of our Space topic we have arranged for Year 5 to visit the National Space 

Centre, Leicester on Tuesday 14th June 2022. The Space Centre has a wide variety of interactive 

hands on galleries for children to explore including topics such as: How are stars formed? What is 

gravity like on other planets? What is it like to be an astronaut? 

 

Also included as part of our visit will be a Planetarium Show.  Children will be able to experience one 

of the most amazing shows all about space in the 360 degree Planetarium.  

 

We will need to leave school at 8.15 a.m. and your child should therefore be at school for 8.00 

a.m. on the day please.  We expect to arrive back at approx. 3.50 p.m.  Drop off in the morning and 

collection at the end of the day will be via the Manning Road gate.  Children should wear normal school 

uniform and bring a packed lunch. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20.20 per child towards the cost of the event. Please 

be aware that as a school we cannot go ahead if we run the risk of making a loss and this event will 

not therefore go ahead without sufficient support.  

 

Consent and payment should be made by ParentMail +Pay by Friday 10th June 2022. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr J Shore 

Assistant Head & Year Leader 

 

 

 


